
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! The Parent-Teacher
Association (PTA) is bursting with excitement as we embark on
this new journey together. We have an array of fantastic
programs lined up, and we can't wait to share them with you.

Continuing from last year, we will be organizing beloved events such as the Veteran's
Day Assembly, Red Ribbon Week Celebration, Kindness Week, Read Across America
Read-a-thon, school dances, and book fairs. These events have always been a hit
among our students, and we're thrilled to carry on the tradition.

In addition to these programs, we have some exciting new assemblies and Friday Fun
Days in store for everyone. We invite you to explore the PTA tab on the school website
for more information and updates on our upcoming events.

To stay informed about PTA agendas, notices, and event reminders, we invite you to
join our PTA Mailing List. Simply click on the following link and fill out the form:

https://forms.gle/iKFmWVmbvnsNJZKw9

By subscribing, you'll be in the loop and won't miss out on any important updates.

Lastly, we would like to extend an invitation to join the PTA. Your membership and
support are invaluable to us as we strive to create a vibrant and enriching
environment for our students. You can conveniently purchase memberships online by
visiting:

https://jointotem.com/ca/chino-hills/oak-ridge-elem

We're looking forward to an incredible year filled with memorable experiences and
meaningful connections. Let's work together to make this school year the best one yet!

Warm regards,

Kimberly Luzwick
PTA President

We are interested in your opinions.
Please fill out this parent survey:

https://forms.gle/rdE367rVeLCoVoTG7
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